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Issue 28, 20th November 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders 

on the happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit 

(PMU) on the progress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, 

Guadalcanal (areas outside of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

The Community Access Urban Ser-

vices Enhancement Project, has creat-

ed more than 110,000 days of work for 

those out of work in urban areas of 

Western Province, Malaita and Gua-

dalcanal.  

The US $15 million project is getting 

unemployed Solomon Islanders to 

work improving basic infrastructure 

and services and improving access for 

clinics, schools, markets and more.  

Learn more about CAUSE here: 

http://wrld.bg/S0iq50Cle8A.  

Thanks to New Zealand Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs and Trade, UN Wom-

en, New Zealand High Commission in 

Honiara, Solomon Islands for addition-

al support.  

CAUSE reaching out to unemployed Solomon Islanders  

Work on the two new market stalls and 

ablution block at Munda has started this 

week. 

As of yesterday the excavator started 

leveling the area and demolishing the old 

building. 

By next week foundation of the buildings 

will start and as soon the lagoon festival is 

over work will continue again. 

The UN Women for change project funded 

market and ablution block is aim to com-

plete according to the schedule. 

Munda community is looking forward for 

the new development which will boost 

tourism in Western Province.  

 

UN market for change funded project is underway in Munda  



News / Announcements 

1. Continue uphold social distancing during ISDT trainings. 

2. North East Guadalcanal has a new member of parliament she is Mrs. Ethel Vokia wife of former MP. 

3. The Solomon Islands government is to ban Facebook.  

4. The Project steering committee is schedule PSC Meeting No.3 on 30th November 2020 

5. Handover of Munda jetty and market is schedule for 7th December 2020 

6. CAUSE video to launch on 25th November 2020 

Footpath/footbridge at Noro COC area completed  
Botanical garden footbridge near completion.  

The last section of the footpath and Jacobs ladder at COC area in Noro 

has completed. It is a facelift for the community and the school. From on 

children who attending the primary school find it comfortable to use the 

ladder and the footpath. In the past they have to climb up the muddy and 

stony place.  

Footbridge at Botanical garden is nearing completion. The footbridge will be 

completed in the coming weeks.   

Antioch footbridge  in final completion stage 

Antioch footbridge in Central Honiara is in the final stage of completion. Full 

completion will be in the coming weeks. So far residents living up the area are 

smiling away as the bridge will bring a big improvement in their area. 

PMU new driver  

The Honiara Program Management Unit has a new driver. He is Mathew 

Fekauvave. Mr. Mathew joined PMU last week. Pleased welcome and 

support Mathew in his new role.  


